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Cook, Scott

From: Mary Penberthy-Macki, MS, LCPC <beartoothmary@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 9:46 AM
To: Cook, Scott; Michael L. Macki
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Attribution requirements Completion
Attachments: ATTENTION HEIGHTS RESIDENTS water board.docx

Mr. Cook, 
 
Please find attached a copy of the message with proper attribution notification.  If there is more I need to 
complete, please call me at 406‐698‐3142.  I appreciate your help in this matter.  For your information, we 
delivered approximately 1500 flyers without the proper attribution.   
 
Sincerely, 
Michael L. Macki    
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged 
information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all 
copies of the original message. 



ATTENTION HEIGHTS RESIDENTS 
 

Do you want to con�nue to have a say in the cost of your water? 
Or do you want the City of Billings to dictate the price of your monthly water usage? 

 
DON’T BE INFLUENCED BY THE NEW PEOPLE RUNNING FOR THE HEIGHTS WATER 
BOARD.   
 
The present board members:  Dave Graves and Brandon Hurst have been doing a great service 
represen�ng our community.  They deserve to be re-elected.  They have supported our rights to 
nego�ate, in good faith, with the City of Billings.  We as a community, currently have arbitra�on 
rights if the City of Billings over charges us for our water.  The new candidates running have 
made it clearly known, they are suppor�ve of the City of Billings taking over the County Water 
Board.  The candidates:  Doug Kary and Frank Ewalt are willing to forfeit our rights as a 
community to nego�ate with the City of Billings regarding our water rates.   
 

 ; 
 

 DAVE GRAVES AND BRANDON HURST, if you want a say in the cost of  
 your water.   

 
 

At the Board Mee�ng on April 12, it was stated that Billings Water Board is proposing to 
increase the water rates at 49% 
 

WE NEED YOUR VOTE MORE THAN EVER!!!! 
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